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Isn’t it exciting to think about an end to winter, spring approaching and new beginnings?  It’s always fun to see the 

baby calves leaping in the field and baby bunnies hopping through the grass this time of year. I am reminded of the 

new life that we celebrate every season as brave men and women choose to parent their children despite a culture 

that tells them life is disposable. Transitioning to our new facility this spring - happening with your generosity 

joined with more than 700 PWC supporters' prayers and partnership - delights us with another new beginning in 

our family-building ministry! Please note our new address and phone number listed above. You'll have an 

opportunity to join us on site for our Life Rally – see details below!  

Celebrating Adoption: You Make Family Connections Possible 

“Do you refer for adoption?” is one of the most common questions from 

supporters. The answer is YES! We recently had the opportunity to 

celebrate a young mom who chose to place her baby for adoption. We 

walked with her through this difficult decision and acknowledged her 

choice by coming together with a special party for her. Our wraparound 

care for families extends well beyond the initial ultrasound! 

We Can Respond Thanks to You 

While we have much to celebrate, we’ve also seen the return of abortion services in Missouri, with the “right” now 

enshrined in our state constitution. As we have shared previously, our key initiatives are to reach women first and 

to be an agile organization ready to respond to both 

challenges and opportunities, both of which are more 

important than ever. As you can imagine, Missouri will 

become an abortion destination, and we anticipate more 

inquiries as women search for help. We’ve shared a 

comparison of January’s client visits compared to 2024 

and you can see the increased numbers. The new space 

is critical to meet the growing demand for our services.  

Your Giving is Leveraged with Grant Funding to Save and Change Lives 

We were blessed recently to be awarded a “Clinic Makeover” grant from Save the Storks. Funds will be used to 

transform the new fatherhood and client care areas into comfortable and calming spaces where clients can feel 

peace as they connect with our team members. We are continually pursuing grants to fund special projects and 

supplement the investment of our donors.  

You Won’t Want to Miss These Events 

Our Annual Fatherhood Golf Tournament is scheduled for Staley Farms on August 18. More details coming soon! 
 

WE ARE MOVING OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER TO SPRING and are excited for you to experience our new space 

during this special event starting at 4 pm on April 27. Be sure to put it on your calendar! 

 

 

 

 Register now for the Gala, 

Celebrating 20 years of Impact! 

Or go to: pwc4life.us/gala24 
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